
Aberfeldy School Brief Newsletter  2nd May 2019 
 

Just a quick note  - full newsletter next week. 
 
EARLY FINISH WEDNESDAY 8th MAY 2019:  

School will be finishing early next Wednesday at 1.30pm due to a Teachers Union meeting. Please ensure that 

someone will be home early to meet your children.  
 

No such thing as a “free” lunch – except next Monday! 

The children have arranged lunch for Monday – at no charge, for all students.   
 

Outstanding Camp fees: 

Some families are yet to pay the $50 per student, (subsidized fee – as camp cost around $250 per student) for our 

awesome camp! Please get on to this ASAP so that we can finalise all the camp costs etc. It was a great camp and all 

the children were well behaved.  

Please pay camp monies in to this account: 02-0792-0329292-002 
 

Van Fees:  

 Please remember to pay your van fees in to this account: 02-0792-0329292-025 

We really need these funds to ensure the running and up keep of the van.  
 

Year 7 & 8 Adrenaline Forest Trip – Friday 10th May: 

Information on this will be sent home on Monday. 


